
President Biden announced a new program that will allow some
spouses and stepchildren of citizens of the United States who are
undocumented to apply for legal permanent residence (a green card)
without leaving the U.S. It is called the Parole-In-Place Program. 

Know Your Rights: 
Parole-in-place

You may qualify 
for this program if:

You entered the United States
without legal documents

 

You have been living in the United
States for ten or more years 

You are legally married to a
citizen of the United States
You have not been convicted of
disqualifying crimes

We still do not know the specific details of how you can apply or when
you’ll be able to apply. You can read the government announcement on
the Department of Homeland Security’s website.

It is very important to talk to a licensed immigration attorney if you
think you are eligible.  

Notarios are not attorneys in the United States,  
AND you should not get legal advice from them!   

Don’t pay anyone now to “get in line” or “start your application.” 
NO APPLICATIONS ARE AVAILABLE YET! 

JULY 2024

https://www.dhs.gov/news/2024/06/17/fact-sheet-dhs-announces-new-process-promote-unity-and-stability-families

